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According to People, Kelly Clarkson and Brandon Blackstock
tied the knot Sunday at the private Blackberry Farm in eastern
Tennessee. The American Idol alum carried a bouquet of yellow
dusty miller blooms and purple statice blossoms. She wore a
Temperley Bridal “Jessamine” gown with a Maria Elena crystal-
studded headpiece. “When you see Kelly and Brandon together,
they are just as in love as you would think of in a fairy
tale,” said Arndt, a friend.

What are three reasons to have a wedding on a farm?

https://cupidspulse.com/60687/kelly-clarkson-farm-wedding/
https://cupidspulse.com/60687/kelly-clarkson-farm-wedding/
http://www.people.com/people/article/0,,20748017,00.html


Cupid’s Advice:

Picking the perfect place to have your wedding is one of the
most important decisions you’ll make in your life. You can
choose to have a simple, small wedding on a beach or maybe a
quiet, family-filled ceremony on a farm if that’s more your
thing. Cupid has some tips:

1. Home sweet home: If you were raised on a farm or spent most
of your free time on when, then it would be a good fit to
think about having your wedding ceremony there. While you’re
marrying the love of your life,  you’ll have so many  good
memories swirling around inside of your head. Plus, you’ll be
making new memories in a place you’re familiar with.

2. Save money: There’s no need to spend a lot of money when
you already have beautiful surrounding around you on a farm.
You won’t need much in the decorations department, so you’ll
be  saving  tons  of  money.  You  can  splurge  more  on  your
honeymoon or other aspects of your wedding if you choose to do
so.

3. Endless possibilities: If you have an outside wedding, you
have tons of space to work with. Plus, the venue will be free
of charge if any of your loved ones own the farm. With so much
room, you can invite as many friends and family members you
want without anyone feeling cramped.

What are some other reasons to have a wedding on a farm?
Comment below.


